
 

MEETING MINUTES 

June 28, 2021 
 

Members Present 
Chairperson Patrick Kaag, Samantha Kaag, Ryan  Lineaweaver, Jim Keller, Associate Member 

Nicole Phillips, Associate Member Jay Santo Domingo, Dean Murray, Interim Borough 

Manager     
 
 

Call to Order 
Mr. Kaag called the Zoom meeting to order at 6:02 p.m. 
 

 

Approval of Minutes 
Moved by Mr. Keller and seconded by Ms. Kaag to approve the minutes of May 24, 2021. Motion      

carried. 

 

Solar Project Update 

Mr. Keller stated that once he receives the borough’s account number, he will be following up with 

ADP Energy.  

 

Litter in America Facts, Trends, and Emerging Opportunities 

Ms. Kaag listened to this zoom presentation and the links have been added to today’s agenda in the 

resource section. PPE was discussed in this video presentation and how masks and gloves, from this 

past year, have contributed to the liter in both roadways and waterways. 

 

Electronic Recycling Update 

Ms. Kaag is working on creating a pamphlet that will then be placed in the entrance of the borough 

hall for West Reading residents. Ms. Kaag brought up that she would also like to eventually organize 

a recycling drive through the EAC. Mr. Murray suggested that the recycling drive could be done at 

the borough garage, possibly combining it with yard waste drop off day.  

 

Final Comments  

Mr. Kaag reminded members that if there is any project or issue that they would like to have 

discussed in the EAC meetings to contact him.  
 

Adjournment 
Moved by Ms. Kaag and seconded by Mr. Keller to adjourn the meeting at 6:13 p.m. Motion carried. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Nicole Phillips 
Associate Member 

West Reading Environmental Advisory Council 
500 Chestnut Street 

West Reading, PA 19611 
610-374-8273 

E-mail: eac@westreadingborough.org 

mailto:eac@westreadingborough.org

